
1 
 

UNECE Convention on the Transboundary Effects of Industrial Accidents 

First meeting of the Steering Committee to the National Policy Dialogues 
(NPD) for Industrial Safety in Serbia 

(Belgrade, Serbia, 16 March 2022) 
 

Evaluation summary 
 

Serbia held the first meeting of the NPD Steering Committee with support from UNECE in the 

framework of the Convention on the Transboundary Effects of Industrial Accidents. The 

representatives from different Serbian authorities participated in the meeting - Ministry of the 

Environmental Protection, Ministry of Interior, Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and Water 

Management, Ministry of Construction, Traffic and Infrastructure, Ministry of Mining and Energy-  have 

actively discussed and shared their views with regard to the National Programme on Industrial Safety 

of Serbia and determined the next steps in the NPD implementation in Serbia. 

 

The participants of the first meeting of the Steering Committee to the National Policy Dialogues (NPD) 

for Industrial Safety in Serbia were requested to indicate their opinion of various aspects of the event 

in terms of its preparations, logistics, conduct and content. A total of 5 evaluation forms were 

submitted. A summary of the feedback received is presented below. 
 

I. Organization and practical arrangements for the meeting  
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II. Overall satisfaction with the meeting  
 

 

 



3 
 

 

 
 

III. The extent to which the meeting goals were achieved  
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IV. What were the main lessons that you learned during the meeting, in relation to 

NPDs on Industrial Safety in Serbia?  

 
No feedback to this question was submitted. 

 

V. What do you believe should be the follow-up activities after this meeting, in 

relation to NPD implementation in Serbia? 

  
No feedback to this question was submitted. 

 

VI. Conclusion 
 

Overall, the participants of the first meeting of the Steering Committee to the National Policy Dialogues 

(NPD) for Industrial Safety in Serbia were highly satisfied with the preparations, logistics, conduct and 

content of the meeting. 


